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DIVISION ADVISORY       September 21, 2025 
No. ___236_, s. 2025 
 
 
To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

 Chief Education Supervisors 

 Public Schools District Supervisors 

 Public Elementary School Heads 

 All Others Concerned 

 
 

This Office informs all concerned that the start of the Bataan Healthy School 

Setting – Healthy Lunch Activity scheduled on September 22, 2025, is postponed until 

further notice. The postponement is due to the inclement weather conditions brought 

about by Super Typhoon “Nando” and the Southwest Monsoon. 

 
For information and guidance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
      CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V 
            Schools Division Superintendent 
 
 

Glenn


